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16th January 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

KS 2 SATS PARENTS’ INFORMATION EVENING  Monday 30th January   

YEAR 6 PARENTS:   6:30-7 pm IN MRS GEMMELL’S ROOM

We look forward to seeing you at this meeting where we will talk about the Standard Assessment Tests (SATS) that all children do at the end of Year 6. We will show you examples of questions that the children will do, and there will be opportunities to answer any queries you may have.  These tests take place for Year 6 in the week commencing 8th May

If you have attended one of the previous SATs meeting for an older sibling you will find it beneficial to attend as the assessment process changed in 2016.  

Please complete the attached slip below.  Knowing attendance figures in advance helps us to plan accurately.  We look forward to seeing you then.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Gemmell

Topaz Zone Leader

___________________________________________________________________________________

For the attention of Mrs Gemmell

YEAR 6 SATS INFORMATION EVENING FOR PARENTS – Monday 30th January 2017

CHILD’S NAME …………………………………………....  CLASS ……….……………………………….

I WILL BE COMING TO THE YEAR 6 PARENTS’ MEETING



YES/NO

SIGNED ………………………………...……………………………………………………..   PARENT/CARER

If you have any questions you would like to ask please write them below and we will endeavour to answer them during the meeting:
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